
MINISTRY & MISSION AT LEBANON: 

 
Softball Sign-ups:  May-July.  Men & women of all ages are invited to play 

on one of Lebanon’s slow-pitch softball teams.  A Sign-up form is located in 
the front lobby.  Practices and game schedule will begin in May. 

 

Spring Sale Meeting: Wednesday, May 3 at 6:30 pm Will be discussing last 
minute preparations for the sale.  Anyone wishing to help with the sale are 

welcome to attend this meeting. 
 

GAGA Ball Tournament: Sunday, May 7 at 6:00 pm:  Come and see what 
GAGA Ball is all about!  The Tournament will be held at Lebanon and is open 

to all youth from 4th – 12th grade.  Invite a group of friends!  Snacks and 

refreshments will be provided. 
 

Music Night: Saturday, May 13 at 7:00 pm:  Join us for an evening of 
gospel music here at Lebanon, featuring “High Country”.  A free “Haystack 

Dinner” will be served at 5:00 pm in the fellowship hall.   

 
Campbell Scholarship Fund:  Applications due by Sunday, May 13.  Any 

student entering their first year of college or other higher education or 
military program is eligible to receive scholarship from Lebanon.  Applications 

located in the church office. 
 

Election Day Pancakes: Tuesday, May 16 (11:00 a. – 7:00 p.)  Cast a 

Ballot, Eat a Pancake!  Join us here at Lebanon for a pancake and sausage 
dinner.  All proceeds benefit the Summer Mission Trip. 

 
Spring Sale Donations: The Spring Sale relies entirely on donations of 

yard sale items from the people of Lebanon. Simply bring items to the 

church shelter any day between May 15 – 19 (6:00 – 8:00 pm), or call the 
church office to arrange for another time for drop-off.  

 
Spring Sale:  Friday and Saturday, May 19 & 20, 2017.  The Annual Spring 

Sale here at Lebanon raises funds for our mission partners and features a 

variety of yard sale items, baked goods, garden plants, and refreshments.  
Sale opens Friday from 8 – 10 pm and on Saturday from 8 am – 1 pm. 

 
EvenSong:  Sunday, May 21 at 5:30 pm:  Join our friends at Unity 

Presbyterian Church for an evening of singing favorite hymns and songs of 
our faith. Evensong begins with a potluck dinner in the fellowship hall.  

 

Card Shower:  Pearl Frisk turns 82 on Sunday, May 7.  Greeting cards may 

be sent to 2861 Mercer West Middlesex Rd., #212, West Middlesex, PA  
16159. 

The Rev. Dr. Donald P. Wilson, served as Lebanon’s pastor for 38 years, 

and will celebrate his 50th year of ordination at a special worship service and 
reception on Sunday, May 21st (10 am) at Hewitt Presbyterian Church, 1206 

Crucible Road, Rices Landing, PA, 15357.  
 

Please note, this event is a secret (so far), and his friends and family from 

Lebanon are invited to attend. Contact Tom Wilson if you would like 
directions.  Cards may be sent the Wilsons’ address, 425 Haines Hollow 

Road, Waynesburg, PA 15370. (postdated after May 21!!) 
 

Sailing Solo:  Wednesday, May 24 at 5:30 pm:  A monthly meal and 
fellowship gathering held here at Lebanon for all widows, widowers, and 

single adults.  Anyone in need of transportation, please contact Denise 

Gearhart at 724.699.5603 
 

Baptisms & Dedications:  Sunday, June 4.  Join us at Lebanon for the 
celebration of Baptism & Dedications.  Anyone interested in being baptized 

or any parent interested in presenting a child for baptism may contact Pastor 

Augie.  Information forms about baptism are located in the front lobby. 
 

New Roof Frolic: Weekend of June 9 - 10:  The Property Management 
Team will hold an all church frolic to replace the roof over the front lobby. 

The frolic is open to all who would like to help with the event, both the 
project and the picnic.  A planning meeting will be held on Sunday, May 7 at 

12:15 pm.  Contact Brad Latimer (724-333-3874) for more information. 

 
Vacation Bible School:  June 25 – June 29, 2017. It’s never too soon to 

think about summer vacation!  This year’s VBS is entitled, “Maker Fun 
Factory.” We are created by God… Built for a Purpose! Register today in the 

front lobby or online at https://vbspro.events/p/events/lebanonpres 

 
Summer Camp at Wesley Woods: July 16 - 21, 2017.  Students finishing 

3rd - 6th grades are invited to attend an unforgettable week of faith, friends 
and fun at Wesley Woods Camp in Warren County, PA.  Information forms 

are located in the front lobby. 

 
Summer Mission Trip: Registration Still Open!   Informational packets for 

this summer’s mission trip to McDowell County, West Virginia. Trip (July 23-
29) are located in the front lobby.  Pre-registration forms, along with a $25 

deposit, are currently due and may be returned to the Church Office.  
 

Outdoor Celebration Service:  Sunday, August 27 at 11:00 am  All family 

and friends of Lebanon are invited to annual outdoor worship service and 
congregational picnic at the Lackawannock Township Park. 

 
 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/lebanonpres


PRAYER & CARE AT LEBANON: 

 
Prayer & Card Ministry: Every Tuesday at 9:00 a.  Join us each week to 

send greeting cards and pray for the people of our church and community.  
All are welcome, come and rejoice in the power of prayer.     

 

Weekly Prayer List:  Prayers have been recently requested for the 
following names.  Your continued prayers are always appreciated.  To submit 

a prayer request contact the Church Office. 
 

 Joel Black, health concerns 

 Chris Stevens, recovering from surgery 

 Heidi Minor, recovering from surgery 

 Edith Hunter, recovering from surgery 

 Sonia “Sunni” Young, health concerns 

 Brian McIntyre, health concerns 

 Bill Brocklebank, health concerns 

 Diana Reed & Ed Korab, health concerns 

 
Birthdays & Anniversaries:  Please consider sending the following  

people a card or note of congratulations for their special day. 
 

 Dwayne & Beverly Wright (May 1) 

 Susie Tomko (May 3) 

 Abbie Geiwitz (May 3) 

 Blaine Bowers (May 4) 

 Flo Valentino (May 5) 

 Joel Hughes (May 5) 

 Jake Buzard (May 5) 

 Pearl Frisk (May 7) 

 Hailey Gioan (May 8) 

 Richard & Diana Baker (May8) 

 

Birth Announcement:  Congratulations to the following family. 
 

 Easton Richard Lavanish, born Saturday, April 22, 2017.  Son of  

 Evan & Amanda Lavanish.  Easton weighed  7lbs, 15oz., 21” long. 
 

Monthly Meal Ministry to Joshua’s Haven: Each month our 
congregation is responsible for preparing and delivering two meals to the 

men living at Joshua’s Haven in Sharon, Pa.  A schedule of volunteers is 

listed below, instructions on how to volunteer is located in the front lobby.   
 

 Joyce Lee (May 6) 

 Heather Roseski (May 16) 

 OPEN FOR VOULUNTEERS (June 6) 

 Ashley Bralich (June 16) 

…SUNDAYS AT LEBANON: 

 
The Early Rise Service: Every Sunday (8:30 – 9:15 am)  This service of 

worship features all traditional hymns of faith, a quiet time for prayers and 
offerings, along with the proclamation of God’s Word.  

 

The Sunday Study: Every Sunday (9:30 – 10:30 am)   Adults of all ages re 
invited to attend this weekly Bible study, including a lesson and open 

discussion about the scripture reading featured in our services of worship. 
Class is located downstairs in the Fellowship Hall.    
 

The Family Praise Service: Every Sunday (11:00 – Noon) This service of 

worship features a variety of ministries for children of all ages, along with 

songs of praise and the proclamation of God’s Word. 
 

Youth Groups: Sunday Evenings (6 – 8 pm) Lebanon has two youth 
groups: “the God Squad” for students in grades 4 -6, and “the Group” for 

students in grades 7-12.  A schedule of upcoming meetings and events is 
located in the front lobby. 
 

MUSIC MINISTRY AT LEBANON: 
 

The Lebanon Choir:  Join the Choir as they share special music during our 
services of worship. Contact Kathy Heim (724-528-1226) for information 

about practice times.  
 

The Early Rise Singers:  Do you enjoy singing the great hymns of our 

faith? We are looking for volunteers who would be willing to help lead the 
singing of hymns at our Early Rise Service.  If interested, please contact 

Pastor Augie or Kathy Heim. 
 

The Lebanon Worship Team:  Join the Worship Team as they lead songs 

of praise and special music during our Family Praise Services.  Contact Kat 
Peterson (724-734-3974) for information about practice times. The choir will 

sing at the following worship times: 
 


